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Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
Regularly Scheduled Meeting
August §, 2022
6:00 p.m.

Present: Amy Dugger, President, Sammy Glover, Vice President, David McCalman, David
Bryant, Parrish King and Dr. Daniel Shakespeare, Supetintendent,

President Amy Dugger called the meeting to order, The Pledge of Allegiance was led by
Superintendent Dr. Daniel Shakespeare.

Superintendent Daniel Shakespeare recommended approval of the July 25, 2022 Board
Minutes. Upon a motion by David McCalman, seconded by Parrish King, the Minutes were
approved.

New Hire

Katie Riley, Cafeteria Worker at AES, effective 8/15/22. Upon a motion by David McCalman,
seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Superintendent Daniel Shakespeare recommended the approval of the following TEAMS
Personnel:

AES
Shanna Davis, Science; Lynn Castleberry, Math

AJHS
Yvette Akridge, Science; Madison Ballard, Science; Amy Bryan, Math, Denise Pearce, Math;

AHS

Laura Causey, Math; Carmen Martin, Science; Mallory Moore, Math; Aubri Morgan, Science;
Amber O'Neal, Science; Candy Parker, Math; Laura Shelander, Math; Drew Smith, Math, Jarrelt
Williamson, Science

Upon a motion by Parrish King, seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Superintendent Daniel Shakespeare recommended approval of the contracts for Principal Ray
Wilson, AHS/AJHS; and Principal Brenda Johnson, AES. Upon a motion by David McCalman,
seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Superintendent Daniel Shakespeare recommended approval of the Andalusia City Sales Tax
request. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by David McCalman, this was approved.

Superintendent Daniel Shakespeare recommended approval of the ETF Advancement and

Technology Fund. Upon a motion by Parrish King, seconded by David McCalman, this was
approved.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be held August 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the
Andalusia City Schools Board of Education.

As there was no further business to gonduct, the meeting was adjourned.

Dr. Daniel ShakespearefSupenintendent




